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Dear Employees,
 
In the past few days, following a new ID verification requirement from X to its key influencers (via
AU10TIX processes), we have witnessed a burst of opposition on the social media platform
highlighting the fact that AU10TIX is an Israeli company and spreading misinformation about the
company and how we handle identity information.
 
We responded to the press and make you aware that: 
AU10TIX is committed to international standards of privacy and does not, has never, and will never
transfer information to any governmental agency. For over 20 years, AU10TIX has protected the
identities of millions of people and legitimate businesses around the world with the broadest and
most advanced ID verification solutions.
 
It is important to understand that, as employees of AU10TIX, we trust you to refrain from engaging
with external representatives on these issues. Your commitment to this is greatly appreciated.
 
 
Regards
Dan
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